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               THE PREZ SEZ: 
 
We are in the last few days of the year, I  
thought I should thank everyone who made 
me smile this year. So thank you, you are one 
of them.  
 I also like to thank Buddy Edwards and Wes 
Morris for keeping the hogs off of our run-
way and at the same time managing to reduce 
their population.   
Hope 2020 turns out to be as good as 2019.  

 
 
    J flood 
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 MINUTES 
WEST PASCO MODEL PILOTS ASSOCIATION 

CLUB MEETING 
December 18, 2019 

 
The General Meeting of the West Pasco 

Model Pilots Association was held December 18, 
2019 at the Fred K. Marchman Technical College.  
The meeting was called to order at 7:03pm by Presi-
dent John Flood.  The minutes from the November 
meeting were accepted unanimously as read without 
any additions or corrections.  Dave Miller submitted 
a financial report detailing expenditures since our 
last meeting.   The Club now has $4513.260 in our 
checking account and our savings account balance 
is $5214.86.  After Dave explained that the payment 
for solid waste disposal was for two months instead 
of one month, the treasurer’s report was accepted 
unanimously by those members present.  Dave then 
said that, up until the day of the Club meeting 
(12/18), only 39 members had renewed their mem-
bership for 2020.  He said we need approximately 
40 additional renewals to cover our expected expen-
ditures for 2020. 

President Flood reminded the group that, 
due to the recent vandalism, we are now locking the 
gate on our access road.   

Gary Stires said that our pit and common 
area at the field need a good cleaning.  Everyone 
agreed but no definite plans were made for accom-
plishing the cleanup.  Gary also commented on the 
use of inappropriate language by some members at 
our field.  Although this is unacceptable to most of 
us, there appears to be no way to control the lan-
guage of our members since this subject is not cur-
rently addressed in our Constitution, By-Laws, or 
Field Use Rules documents.   

As there was no other business, a motion to 
adjourn was made, seconded, and passed at 7:30pm. 
 



 

 

        Your business card can be here.  
 
Give it to  any club officer, and it will be 
place in the newsletter. 
 
                         NO CHARGE 
 
 



 

 

The hook that was used to retrieve the plane, along with a large drone. These fellows, new members, 
not only retrieved the plane,  (it was damaged,) they took the plane home, repaired it and returnd  

it to Dennis. 
A BIG THANKS TO BOTH  OF YOU 

 


